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14th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Mr Barnard is not very well and is in hospital (not 

Covid – 19 related). At this time we do not know how long Mr Barnard will be 

absent from work but he is being well cared for and hopes to be back as soon 

as he can. In the meantime, Mrs Murray will be Acting Head of School and I will 

be present in school as much as I can be to support her and the fantastic staff 

there. A plan will be put in place this week to cover Mr Barnard’s teaching 

commitment. 

 

Miss Palmer will also be absent from school this week due to personal family 

reasons. 

 

I am sure you all join me in wishing Mr Barnard a speedy recovery and best 

wishes to Miss Palmer. 

 

Regards 

 

 
 

Karen Middlemore 

Strategic Partner for Cusgarne 
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